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November 6,2006 

from rht oflce of P. John Landry 
direct tel: 604.643.2935 
direct fax: 604.605.3588 
pjl@davis.ca 

file number: 848 13-00058 

Yukon Utilities Board 
Box 3 1728 
Whitehorse, Yukon Y I A 6L3 

Attention: Ms. Deanna Lemke 
Executive Secretary 

Dear Sirs: 

Re: Yukon Energy Corporation 20 Year Resource Plan 2006-2025 

I have been asked by Yukon Energy to respond to the letter of Michael Buonaguro, counsel for 
UCG, dated November 3,2006. 

Yukon Energy has attempted in its November 1, 2006 letter to provide UCG with further 
explanation of the responses to the various information requests outlined in its earlier October 30, 
2006 letter. To make Yukon Energy's position clear, the following comments are noted in 
response to the November 3,2006 letter. 

All relevant information in relation to UCG's preliminary request has been produced. 

As indicated in Yukon Energy's previous responses, Yukon Energy has no template or precedent 
of a Purchase Power Agreement in relation to industrial customers. Any Purchase Power 
Agreement signed with an industrial customer will be filed with the Board. 

As noted in Yukon Energy's November 1, 2006 response, Yukon Energy does not have detailed 
records of its consultations with other entities or with the many people to which it spoke during 
the planning process leading up to the Resource Plan. Yukon Energy's witnesses will be able to 
respond to any relevant question in relation to its consultations at the hearing. 
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Yukon Energy has responded to UCG's question in relation to all relevant Yukon Development 
Corporation contributions. The additional information requested from Yukon Energy by UCG is 
not relevant to this hearing and is out of scope. 

Yukon Energy is not intending to provide a "wholesale updating" of the Resource Plan. Yukon 
Energy will provide an update which will simply provide the Board and parties with a summary of 
planning activities that have been ongoing with respect to the near term projects since the 
Resource Plan was filed with the Board. 

Yours truly, 

DAVIS pp & 

P. John Landry 
PJLIsas i 
VANLIT Library.301378.1 


